Ref No: MCHI/SEC/11-12/170

Tuesday, January 03, 2012
To,
MCHI Managing Committee Members.
Dear Friends,

We need to urgently address the Key Issues on the New Maharashtra Housing Act (Old
MOFA) in the Media.

Hence, please email us the positive points on the same at the earliest.
Regards,

Boman Irani
Hon. Secretary - MCHI



